An email from the Premier of Ontario

Thu 22/08/2019 12:18 PM

To: selvarasaiah@hotmail.com <selvarasaiah@hotmail.com>

Dear Mr. Rasaiah:

Thanks for getting in touch with me about emissions from Algoma Steel Inc. I appreciate having this opportunity to hear what you have to say.

Our government is committed to moving forward with our environmental plan that works for the people. We will continue working to protect our environment, find efficiencies and save taxpayers money.

I've forwarded your email to the Honourable Jeff Yurek, Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks, so that he may also be aware of your concerns.

Thanks again for contacting me.

Doug Ford Premier of Ontario

c: The Honourable Jeff Yurek

Please note that this email account is not monitored. For further inquiries, kindly direct your online message through https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx.

This email contains information intended only for the use of the individual named above. If you have received this email in error, we would appreciate it if you could advise us through the Premier's website at https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx> and destroy all copies of this message. Thank you.